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John White Narrowboat - 40 £ 34,995

Description

We have available "The Collier" a 1996 John White 40ft Cruiser Stern Narrowboat fitted out by Triton. Powered
by an Isuzu 35hp engine, housed in a large engine bay which has additional storage and has also had a full
service during the summer of 2022. The stern has a large modern cratch cover which has bench seating running
round the back and a gas locker which houses 2 gas bottles. 3 new leisure batteries and 1 new starter battery
were also purchased in the summer of 2022 Down the back steps and through the back stable door leads to the
bedroom which has a small double bed with as new mattress and thick mattress topper with two large drawers
underneath and storage locker above the headboard and shelf at the bottom of the bed. There is a storage
wardrobe/cupboard at the bottom of the bed which also has the calorifier and switch for hot water and a second
wardrobe at the other end of the bed. The fuse board is also at this end along with 2 inverters (1000w & 2000w).
The hallway has shelving under the gunwhales and 3 radiators which are plumbed in but need connecting to a
back boiler on the stove. The bathroom has a shower, vanity unit with new ceramic sink and Thetford swivel seat
toilet which could be removed and converted back to pump out as the waste tank & connections are still in place.
There is a hatch with 2 opening doors and a roof hatch. The galley has a gas hob, oven, sink and washing
machine with 3 wall units and 1 base unit. There is also a fridge freezer which can fit next to the hatch but we
currently have this in the bow. There is then a long freestanding unit, settee with storage underneath, Boatman
multi fuel stove and further storage under the bow which has a new water pump fitted. The bow has 2 locker
seating areas and a further cratch cover. A full internal decoration has been done in a neutral light grey with
made to measure curtains. LED lighting throughout. Has had the roof repainted and a freshen up of the overall
paintwork. Has a BSS till 25/04/2025. Due to be blacked and anodes replaced, which is to be arranged by
purchaser and is reflected in price. Lovely boat which we have made into our home but due to a change of
circumstances we are reluctantly having to sell. Viewing is available at Staniland Marina by appointment only.
Please call 01405 816992 for more information.

Sales status: available  Manufacturer: John White Narrowboat

Model: 40  Year built: 1996

Length: 12.19 m  Beam: 1.86 m

Draft: 0.61 m  First launch: 1996

No. of previous owners: unknown  Condition: Used



Sale Type: Used  Sale: On behalf of customer

Propulsion: Inboard  Steering: Tiller steering

Engine manufacturer: Isuzu  No. of engines: 1

HP: 35  kW: 35

Fuel: Diesel  Material hull: Steel

Material deck: Steel  No. of cabins: 1

No. of berths: 2  Headroom: 1.8 m

WC &amp; bathrooms: 1
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